September 29™ 2023

Belonging, Believing, Becoming.

'To grow a diverse and creative educational community, where we encourage
belonging and nurture believing; together becoming fulfilled and responsible
members of God's world.’

Address: St Elisabeth's Way, Reddish, Stockport. SK5 6BL.
Tel: 0161 432 5785
e-mail: admin@st-elisabeths.stockport.sch.uk
website: www.st-elisabeths.stockport.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

What a fabulous week in school againl

Thank you to all the parents who attended our phonics meeting and our first PTA
Meeting - we really value your contributions.

| The PTA have lots of great ideas for the future which we are all excited about:
we will let you know all about them in due course.

This week, the children really enjoyed their time with the author who visited and
T hope they enjoy reading her books too!

| Next week, we will be celebrating National Poetry Day where all the children will
become familiar with many poems.

Have a lovely weekend!

Best wishes

| Mrs Lancashire




EYFS

This week the children have enjoying writing a list of food for Kipper's Birthday.
They used their phonic sounds to write the initial letter. In Maths, the children
have been hunting outside and around School for things that are taller than and

shorter than themselves.
The children really enjoyed the author visit on Thursday. How exciting!

We look forward to welcoming parents/carers to Kipper's Birthday party on Friday
6™ October.

Ctallerthan
., shorter

This week the children had the opportunity to take part in a handball taster session! The
children thoroughly enjoyed the lessons and learnt lots of new skills. The children have all
been invited to a handball open day this weekend!

Where : Stockport Academy, Heathbank Road, SK3 OUP
When : Sat 30th September 2023
Time : 10-11am / 2-3pm
How Much : FREE

.

EVERYONE WELCOME BETWEEN AGES 5-12

Lower Key Stage 2

In Science, the children have enjoyed investigating sounds over distance.
The children have used super listening skills to see how far away an
instrument is when they can't hear it anymore. his has helped develop their
understanding of how sound travels in waves through a medium, such as air
to our ears and it can travel over quite a distance!




This week the BBC have announced their
500 words story writing competition. We
are having our own competition in school.

Please see the letter which was sent to all

parents via parent mail or speak to your

child's class teacher!

AUTHOR VISIT

It was wonderful having the Author
Jane Preece visit our children this
week. The children thoroughly enjoyed
their reading workshops and learning
all about Jane's books! Jane was blown
away with our children’s behaviour and
enthusiasm!

ECO SCHOOLS

Following our tip last week about recycling at
home, and in particular, plastics, this week
we are looking at recycling plastic.

Many forms of plastic can be recycled and
everyone must do their bit to reduce the
amount of plastic waste going to landfill.

Our local Morrisons currently recycle these
plastic items. There is a large recycling bin
in store:

Plastic carrier bags, plastic bread bags,
plastic cereal bags and inner cereal bags,
plastic wrappers and ring joiners from
multipacks of cans and plastic bottles,
plastic wrappers from toilet roll and kitchen
towel packs, plastic freezer bags, plastic
magazine wrap, thin bags used for fruit and
veg and bubble wrap.

SO MANY PLASTIC THINGSI

This will reduce your home waste and this
small act of recycling really makes a BIG
differencel!

BIRTHDAYS

Happy Birthday

to
Myles
Aurora
Katherine
Eliza
Rahmatullah

Marjan
George

Have a lovely day!




Good Reader Top
Behaviour | of the |Learner
week
EYFS George Reyan | Maebel | For her excellent answers when we
read ‘Kipper's Birthday'
Year 1 Oscar Sairah Luca | For sharing his knowledge around
word meanings during story times.

Year Vinnie Joseph | Sophia- | For excellent effort and beautiful
2B Rai presentation!

Jenson Kylan | William | For fantastic work in writing!




